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03/18/2020 

To our valued suppliers 

RE: COVID-19 Supplier Communication 

Milliken is currently monitoring and evaluating all potential impacts to our global supply chain regarding the 
continued escalation of the COVID-19 virus.  Our primary focus of this communication is to ensure that any and 
all current and potential supply disruptions you may encounter are communicated in an expedited manner to 
your appropriate procurement and supply chain contacts.   

In addition, we also ask that your organization communicate to your Milliken contact(s) the current contingency 
plans that your company has instituted to ensure continuity of supply for the duration of this event. 

We appreciate the dynamic nature of the current COVID virus situation and that the impacts are evolving daily.  
Our goal is to ensure business continuity to our customers throughout this event and to achieve this goal we 
will need constant and transparent communication from our supply partners. 

Milliken appreciates your support in this endeavor. 

 


